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Andrea Gyger

From: Beverlee White 

Sent: Monday, May 18, 2015 10:01 AM

To: SoS Rulemaking

Subject: I object to internet voting

To Whom it May Concern, in particular SOS Wayne Williams, 

 

I live in Boulder County. We are constantly battling irregularities associated with  same day voter registration and mail in 

ballots - identifying if ballots are indeed submitted by the correct voter. 

 

Internet voting is an important option for the military serving in remote areas and should be made available to our 

service men and women in those situations.  

 

Internet voting should not be made available to the general public.   

 

I moved to CO from VA. On election day, we went to the polls to vote - stood in lines - chatted with our neighbors, and 

did our civic duty - voted. 

Absentee voting was available to those who needed to vote absentee. 

 

It is absurd to think that citizens are too lazy to make an effort to vote. All this ‘convenience’ is geared to allowing 

fraudulent voting happen. 

 

Do not vote in favor of internet voting, please. 

 

Thank you. 

Beverlee White 

 

 

 

 




